
From: James Smith <james@jamessmith.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/29/2015 11:48:18 AM
Subject: FW: U.S. Global Leadership Coalition

Attachments: USGLC South Carolina AC + National.pdf
Forum on Americas Global Leadership - South Carolina.pdf

Katherine:

I hope you and yours had a wonderful Christmas!

I wanted to first share this request of Swati and the Governor with you and get any recommendation you might have. 

USGLC is a highly respected organization supported by respected Republicans and Democrats across our State. 

Carey Campbell served as my Chief of Staff before moving on to bigger and better things at USGLC.

I would appreciate any assistance you could provide with a meeting with Swati for Carey.

I look forward to catching up soon!

Sincerely, James

Rep. James E. Smith, Jr.
SC House of Representatives
District 72
Post Office Box 50333
Columbia, South Carolina 29250-0333
Telephone (803) 734-2997
Business (803) 933-9800
Email: James@JamesSmith.com
FaceBook: www.Facebook.com/RepJamesSmith
Twitter: www.twitter.com/RepJamesSmith

www.JamesSmith.com

From: Carey Campbell [mailto:CCampbell@usglc.org]
Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2015 10:59 AM
To: James Smith <james@jamessmith.com>
Subject: U.S. Global Leadership Coalition

James,

Thank you for your assistance with scheduling a meeting with Swati Patel. Please let me know if there is any 
additional information you may need.
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Carey

Swati,

I hope this email finds you well. The US Global Leadership Coalition (USGLC) is hosting a lunch in Columbia on 
Thursday, January 21st and I welcome the opportunity to speak with you about the event. I will be in Columbia on 
Thursday and Friday, January 7th and 8th and wanted to check if you might have some time available to meet. I 
certainly understand you are busy and I will meet at a time of your convenience.

The USGLC is a bipartisan, broad based network of over 400 businesses, NGOs, non-profit organizations, faith and 
community based leaders, military veterans and elected officials that have come together in support of strategic 
partnerships to advance U.S. foreign assistance. Our coalition is active across the country and includes Boeing, Save 
the Children, Caterpillar, Catholic Relief Services, Coca-Cola, GE, Mercy Corps, Microsoft, Save the Children and the US 
Chamber of Commerce. The USGLC works to educate the American public and policymakers on the importance of 
investing in diplomacy and development alongside defense in building a strategic, modern foreign policy.

The USGLC has been involved in SC for a few years now and has established a great Advisory Committee in the state 
(please see attached). I have also attached the national coalition as well as the current invitation to the event. 
Admiral Mike Mullen, former Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff will be our keynote speaker. There will also be a 
panel discussion with surrogates of the GOP presidential campaigns (invitees are based on aggregate SC polling). KT 
Mcfarland, Fox News contributor, will moderate the event and we will have additional updates on participants as 
confirmed.

I appreciate your consideration and I look forward to hearing from you and hope to see you soon.

Sincerely,

Carey Campbell

Carey Campbell |National Outreach Director | p: (202) 730-4173 | f: (202) 689-8910
U.S. Global Leadership Coalition | 1129 20th Street NW, Suite 600, Washington, DC 20036 | @USGLC


